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Herron and Herron-Riverside High School
Scholars Score Top on SAT Statewide

It is always an honor to celebrate the accomplishments of our scholars,

and recently our high schools made big news thanks to their

outstanding SAT performance! 

Herron High School Black* scholars had the highest Reading/Writing

college readiness scores, according to their SAT performance, of ALL

public schools in Indiana.

Read the full blog here: https://www.herronhighschool.org/blog/herron-

sat-top-statewide

Herron-Riverside High School English Language Learner scholars ranked

number two statewide in Math on the SAT, and our Special Education

students at both Herron High School and Herron-Riverside are in the

top three of all Marion County public schools in Reading and Writing.

Read the full blog here: https://www.herronriverside.org/blog/hrhs-

blog/herron-riverside-students-score-top-on-sat-statewide

*While we understand that Black can include many ethnicities, this is how the State aggregates the

data. 



Upcoming Calendar Highlights

Monday, September 5 - Labor Day, No School

Friday, September 9 - HPA Picture Day

Tuesday, September 13 - HRHS Senior College Night 5:30pm to 7:00pm

Thursday, September 15 - HHS Senior College Night 5:30pm to 7:00pm 

Friday, September 23 - No School for High Schools, Professional Development (HPA still in session) 

Friday, September 30 - Friday School for High Schools (students off-campus except those required for

academic support)

You can access calendars for the entire 2022-23 School Year anytime on our websites:

HPA: https://www.herronprep.org/calendar

HHS: https://www.herronhighschool.org/calendar

HRHS: https://www.herronriverside.org/calendar

Herron Classical Schools has signed on as a partner with the Indiana Latino Institute in their effort to

update the laws surrounding the 21st Century Scholars Program. Currently, the program offers full-

tuition scholarships for lower-income students who sign up with the program in 8th grade. If they can

maintain a solid GPA and complete college-centered tasks during high school, they will receive this

scholarship, valid at any Indiana college. While the program does allow for many low income

students, especially students of color, to attend college with little to no debt, there have been many

instances of students and families falling through the cracks in recent years. 

The proposed changes will allow for automatic enrollment for all free/reduced lunch 7th and 8th

graders across the state, give high schools the ability to further enroll students into their 9th grade

year, and increase funding for the Padres Estrellas program, which promotes family engagement and

understanding of the 21st Century Scholars process.

21st Century Scholars 

DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/HerronClassical @HerronClassical www.twitter.com/herronclassical



HERRON HIGH SCHOOL

DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/HerronHighIndy @HerronHigh www.twitter.com/herronhighindy

Herron High School Black Students Score Top on
SAT Statewide

The State released SAT results last week and Herron High School students came out on top! The

results indicate that we are among the best college preparatory schools in Indiana. This is particularly

evident with our students of color. Our Black scholars had the highest Reading/Writing college

readiness scores, according to their SAT performance, of ALL public schools in Indiana.

Read the full blog here: https://www.herronhighschool.org/blog/herron-sat-top-statewide

Our fall 2022 sports seasons are underway, and you can

access our athletics schedule online anytime at: 

https://websites.eventlink.com/s/achaeanathletics.org

HHS Fall Athletics



DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/HerronHighIndy @HerronHigh www.twitter.com/herronhighindy

College Board National Recognition Program
Scholar Awards

Several Herron High School students were recently recognized by the College Board for their

academic accomplishments. Students earned this recognition because of their academic

achievements in school and outstanding performance on the PSAT/NMSQT®, PSAT™ 10, and/or AP®

Exams. They've accomplished these milestones during an immensely demanding period of their high

school career.

Congratulations scholars for this honor!

Achaean Leadership
Retreat

National African American Recognition Award

Jayah Dawson

Kamille Jones

Mckinley Tolliver

Mikayla Jones

Oyenmwosasere Ekhosuehi

Pasha Z Anderson

Takeeyah Olatinwo

Teagan Holmes

National Hispanic Recognition Award

Franky Cortez

Josephine Dugger

Julia Babb

Nolan Frame

Sophia Madrazo

On August 27, several faculty members and about

twenty students gathered at Eagle Creek reservoir

to participate in the second annual Achaean

Leadership Retreat. While there, members from a

variety of leadership groups and clubs talked

about their visions and goals for this upcoming

school year. Scholars brainstormed ideas for

expansions of initiatives as well as came up with

new projects to enhance the school culture.

Group members pictured are representatives from Achaean 80, Achaean Leadership Council, National

Honor Society, Riley Dance Marathon, and Student Class Councils.



DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/HerronHighIndy @HerronHigh www.twitter.com/herronhighindy

HHS Riley Dance Marathon Dine-to-Donate 

Herron High School's Riley Dance Marathon has partnered with Blaze Pizza to raise funds for Riley

Children's Hospital. On Wednesday, September 14 from 12:00pm (noon) to 9:00pm, you can place an

order in person or online  and 25% of the proceeds will be donated. 

For in person orders, show a photo of the flyer below.

For online and/or app orders, enter the coupon code below into the coupon field on the order form.  



HERRON-RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/RiversideHSIndy @HerronRiversideHigh www.twitter.com/RiversideHSIndy

The State released SAT results last week and our Herron-Riverside High School students came out on

top! Our English Learner students, specifically, ranked number two statewide in Math on the SAT, and

our Special Education students at both Herron High School and Herron-Riverside are in the top three

of all Marion County public schools in Reading and Writing.

Read the full blog here: https://www.herronriverside.org/blog/hrhs-blog/herron-riverside-students-

score-top-on-sat-statewide

Our fall 2022 sports seasons are underway, and you can

access our athletics schedule online anytime at: 

https://argonautathletics.org

HRHS Fall Athletics

Herron-Riverside High School ELL and Special
Education Students Score Top on SAT Statewide



DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/RiversideHSIndy @HerronRiversideHigh www.twitter.com/RiversideHSIndy

College Board National Recognition Program
Scholar Awards

Herron-Riverside High School students Kendall Hawthorne and Tayler Jones were recently recognized

by the College Board for their academic accomplishments. Both students received National African

American Recognition Award. These students earned this recognition because of their academic

achievements in school and outstanding performance on the PSAT/NMSQT®, PSAT™ 10, and/or AP®

Exams. They've accomplished these milestones during an immensely demanding period of their high

school career.

Congratulations scholars for this honor!

Sophomore Class Visit to Marian University 

On Friday, September 2nd, scholars in our sophomore class had the opportunity to visit Marian

University. They took a tour of the eco lab, which included a nature walk, visited the state-of-art

nursing simulation lab, and heard from Alumnus Marcus Elliott as he shared wisdom on how to

prepare for college life.



HERRON PREPARATORY ACADEMY

DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/HerronPrep @herronprep www.twitter.com/HerronPrep

The 2022-23 school year is off to a great start. Our scholars have been busy learning new skills and

developing new friendships. Teachers are reporting great progress already! We are excited to see how

each child grows over this semester. 

Thank you for the great turn out at Back-to-School night. It was great to see so many families and to know

that we are partnering with you as we meet the specific needs of your child. We look forward to a

successful year. 

Also, you may have recognized a new face at the front desk. Please welcome Alexis Jones as our Student

Services Coordinator. Ms. Colbert decided to step away from the workplace for now and we will miss her

smiling face and warm demeanor. We are thankful, however, that Miss Jones has filled that role. She is a

2016 Herron High School graduate and has jumped in with both feet! You may be receiving a phone call

or email from Miss Jones who has begun to audit student files. As we transition to digital files, we may be

asking for a document you already sent when you enrolled. If so, we apologize for the inconvenience and

ask that you still send in the document requested.

In addition to Miss Jones, Aprille Goodman, mother to kindergarten Nico Carlucci, has joined the

enrollment team as a part-time recruiter. We look forward to having Ms. Goodman help spread the word

about our school! 

We hope you have had a great long weekend, and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday!

Josh Adams, Interim School Leader



DO YOU FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 

www.facebook.com/HerronPrep @herronprep www.twitter.com/HerronPrep

Picture day is on Friday, September 9th. Scholars do not need to be in

uniform for photos, but we ask that they not wear jeans. 

Picture Day

Did you know there’s a Facebook page that is managed by parents of our school? It ’s a great place to

share information and upcoming dates for events. Just search to "Herron Prep Parents" on Facebook

and ask to join the group! 

If you don’t follow the official Herron Prep pages on social media, be sure to at

www.facebook.com/HerronPrep and @herronprep on Instagram! We would love to have you share

your Herron Prep photos with us as a way to highlight the many events and stories that occur at

HPA.

Herron Prep Parents Facebook Page



HCS ADVANCEMENT

You sign up, these companies donate to us - easy-peasy!

Signing up for these shopping opportunities is an easy way to donate to Herron Classical Schools. Once

you sign up, these companies will make a donation to HCS with each purchase at no cost to you!

Use this link to register your rewards: https://www.herronclassical.org/give/ways-to-give/community-

programs

Thank you for your generosity, and please feel free to share with family and friends who would like to

support our schools!

Shopping for Good

https://www.herronclassical.org/give

https://www.herronclassical.org/givehttps://www.herronclassical.org/giveDONATE NOW

https://www.herronclassical.org/give/ways-to-give/community-programs

